
The City of Bessemer 

March 30, 2021 

Re: COVID 19 and matters necessary to perform essential minimum functions 

Of the governmental body 

     The Council of the city of Bessemer, Alabama met in special session via teleconference on 
Tuesday, March 30, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. Central time.  The purpose of the special meeting was to 
consider matters necessary to perform essential minimum functions of the governmental body.  
The meeting was called to order by Council President Cynthia Donald who was Chairman of the 
meeting.  The following Council members were found to be present:  Councilors Crusoe, 
Marshall, Matthews and Donald.  Absent:  Councilors Alexander, Collier and Thigpen.  A quorum 
was established and the meeting was opened to transact the city’s business.  

The following agenda item was presented and discussed by the city council: 

The annual audit for the financial records of the City of Bessemer for Fiscal Year 2019. 

 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 

         Wanda D. Taylor 
         City Clerk 
 

 


